Captain Elverson E. Baker, Division of Military Science and Tactics, University of Kansas.

Dear Captain Bakers

Thank you for your kind letter of September 26th listing the training films which you suggest as valuable in our conditioning program. I appreciate very much your kindness in calling these to our attention. Do you have these films in your pessession at the present time? We would certainly like to call on you for some of them.

Very cordially yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH